
Graduate Student Council  
Executive Board Meeting Minutes 
Monday, January 7, 2019 | 6:30 PM 
 
 

Discussion:  
1. Ivy+ Draft Constitution 

a. Read through the draft after the meeting and share comments at the next 
executive meeting and then share with the general council following 
changes at the exec meeting 

b. All other deans for each of the schools in the Ivy+ are in the Dean’s Ivy+ 
Group except for Dartmouth because the Dartmouth graduate school is 
not accredited to the same level as the other schools – we are working on 
getting Dean Kull in this group 

c. Currently only the Dartmouth graduate school is represented in the Ivy+ 
Summit, so in the future when the Senate it is formed it will be important 
to have professional school representation as well from Dartmouth 

d. Comments: unanimous vote to change constitution in future should be 
changed to perhaps ¾ majority 

2. Drink tracking at GSC dances 
a. Instead of marking drinks on wrists, we can mark the number of drinks 

served at the serving table and the number of attendees and then do 
simple division for drinks per person 

b. We will inform the general council at the meeting tomorrow 
3. Title IX training 

a. Draft of online training that may be used at Dartmouth – will be mandatory 
for all faculty, staff, post-docs, and graduate students 

b. We will discuss thoughts about Hanlon’s email and the draft training at the 
next executive meeting and move forward then 

4. Dick’s House Workshops 
a. Training for PIs and graduate students on power dynamics by the 

counseling office with basic information about power dynamics and a few 
scenarios for examples of applying the information 

b. Working with a professor who ran trainings like this in the past to 
determine what attracts PIs vs. graduate students for the trainings to get 
the appropriate audiences at each event 

c. This would be in addition to the suggested mandatory training we’ve been 
working with Dean Kull to implement 

 
Updates:  

1. Council on computing elections 
a. Postponed until February  

 
Announcements:  

1. Suicide prevention workshops: 
a. February 13th and 20th in LSC 105 from 5:30pm-7:30pm 
b. Sign-up will be required with maximum 15 people per session 

2. Haven Dinner: January 15th, at the Haven, starting at 4:30pm 
3. 250th Kickoff: Thursday, January 10th, 4:00pm-6:00pm in GRAD Lounge 


